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Return to School 

Thank you so much to all of your for your 
cooperation in ensuring our return to school was so 
successful.  We were all so thrilled to be back at 
school.  The pupils have been fantastic and are 

delighted to be back.  Their behaviour is excellent, 
you should be very proud of them. 

   
There will be no homework this week and we will 

review the situation after Easter. 

Contacting Teachers 

At this time, no face to face meetings are 
permitted in schools unless they are deemed 

essential and pre-arranged with the principal.  If 
you wish to contact your child’s teacher the best 
way is to send in a note with your child OR email 

Mairead at info@stthomas.ie OR call 01 4526555. 
Teacher will then make contact with you.   

The teacher email address is no longer valid. 

Enrolment 

The 2nd classes visited us for a very brief 
visit two weeks ago. It was done very safely 
and before our school reopened. We were 
delighted to see them and look forward to 

welcoming them in September.  If you have not 
yet enrolled your child and wish to do so, 
contact Mairead in the office by email on 

info@stthomas.ie or call 01 4526555 

Easter Holidays 

We wish everyone a very safe and happy 
Easter, As ever, thank you all so much for 
your cooperation and courtesy during the 

school term.  We are all working together for 
the good of all the children in our school.   

Due to the half day on Friday—the regular 
lunch has been cancelled so pupils may bring 

in their own lunch on that day. 

School will close on Friday 26th March 
at 

11.50am for 4th/6th classes 

12.00pm for 3rd/5th classes 

________________ 

School will reopen on Monday 12th 
April at usual times of: 

8.50am for 4th/6th classes 

9.00am for 3rd/5th classes 

Electric Scooters 
We ask that you do not use an electric 

scooter on the school yard as it is dangerous. 

Pupil Absences 

All absences must be explained and this is more 
important than ever during COVID.  If your child 
has been absent you will need to let us know the 

reason why. 
This can be done by making a call to the office 

or sending in a note. 

Covid Reminders 

A. Drop and Go in the mornings 

B. Use a face covering if on the school 
grounds 

C. No congregation at the school gates 

Return of Books 

Thank you for making sure the Chromebooks and 
school books were returned to the school.  A 

number of children however, have not yet 
returned their school books.  

If you could have a look for them at home and 
make sure they are returned it would be greatly 

appreciated. 


